MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
’ February 2, 1972

Meeting was called to order at 7:40 p.m. by Vice-chairman
H. Lee Hansen, Those present were:; Del QOliver, Marshall
Hoppin, Allan Ettinger, Mayor Les Williams and Supt. of
Public Works Elmer Lee.

Minutes of January 5, 1972, meeting were read and approved.

The following four pupils from Azalea School attended the
meeting: Mike Swigert, Ernie Feglas, Pam Batty and Debbie

Hagy.

The group studied catalogs of playground equipment and
accompanying price lists to be used in the Richard Street
and Easy Manor Loop parks.

Mayor read a letter from Mrs. Palm Stout and her bank's
trust officer showing that a Palm Stout-Brookings Trust has
been set up for a park area in this town. Mayor Williams
said he has written her to find out how the money is to be
used and for which park. Amount now on hand is shown to be
over $17,000.

The Commission decided to have Ron Westeren and H. Lee Hansen
study catalogs and list desirable equipment and prepare to
explain these at next commission meeting. Also, they were
given permission to call Miracle Equipment representative,
Springfield, Oregon, and try to arrange for him to meet with
us. The Mayor will write Miracle for his phone number.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m.
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